
SOUND AND MULTI-MEDIA EQUIPMENT

God has been very gracious to our church in acquiring the necessary equipment for our ministries to 
function at their highest level.  Through the work of many dedicated volunteers, we have appropriated 
top-notch equipment through the years.  In order for us to steward wisely the resources that we have 
been given, it is the desire of the church that this equipment not be used by people who have not been 
properly trained.  Therefore, unless you are a qualified sound team member, please stay out of the 
sound desk area.  If you need assistance, please contact the church office.

To ensure that our equipment lasts as long as possible, sound equipment is not to be used for non-
church related events outside of the church property. This includes all sound systems and microphones 
as well as video projectors and multi-media equipment.

Because a wedding is considered a church-related function, sound equipment is available to brides 
and grooms if they are married at our church. If the wedding ceremony is held at our church, but the 
reception is held off-site, you may use sound system equipment at the reception if one of the church’s 
sound technicians physically takes the equipment to the reception and is responsible for the equipment 
during the reception, and then returns it to the church building following the reception.

If you plan on using any multi-media presentation for your wedding, you must have a multi-media/light-
ing person as well as a sound technician.  They must be people who are our regular sound/multi-media 
church people.


